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NOTICE 
Fairbrae is looking for members who are interested in becoming part of 
next year’s Board of Directors. Board members serve a two year term 
with elections in March. The treasurer (QuickBooks knowledge would 
be helpful) position will be open as well as others. If you are interested 
please email the Board president, David Crewe, at 
Crewe.Fairbrae@sbcglobal.net for more information.  

Reminder... The SUNN swim team will once again be practicing at Fairbrae 
now thru April 17th.  They will be utilizing the far 4 lanes from 4-6:45pm  
Monday-Thursday and from 4-6pm on Fridays.  And, as always, there will be 
lanes available for members’ use during these days and  times. 

Upcoming plans at Fairbrae for 2009: 
1) Restrooms and lockers will be renovated. 
2) Pool deck at shallow end will be paved with non-slip surface. 
3) Blinds will be added to the large clubhouse windows. 
4) Considering replacing current clubhouse floor. 

 
Would people be interested if… 
 
“...we placed two or three stationary bicycles (or stair masters, etc) in the balcony area 
overlooking the pool this summer? 
..we had a special aquatic training exercise program in the deep end with a qualified  
instructor? 
...we had a on-going yoga class in the clubhouse with a qualified instructor?” 

Please contact the office or email (Steve@fairbrae.com) with any comments. 



Board of Directors: 
David Crewe     President 
Robert Blackburn   Vice-President             
Laura Healy   Secretary 
John Cwynar   Treasurer 
Peter Bodsky        At Large 
Joel Amzallag         At Large 
Jeff Rohrer                    At Large 
Next board meeting will be on February 9th 
in the Clubhouse at 7:00pm.  
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MEMBER SPOTLIGHT: 
Bruce and Susan DaRos have been Fairbrae members since 1999. Their son, Jeffrey, 
is a freshman at Mitty high school and playing water polo. Jeffrey was one of  
Fairbrae’s finest last year as a gate guard and is training to be a lifeguard this year. 
Daughter Claire, a junior, is on the Presentation’s high school swim team.  Claire is 
also a lifeguard and swim instructor at Fairbrae and a coach for our swim team, the 
Manta Rays.  Bruce works with Headway Technologies as a environmental  
toxicologist. Bruce has been involved over the years with Fairbrae’s swim team as a 
board member. Susan is a licensing and software contract specialist with Hewlett and 
Packard. 
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 Our new website (www.fairbrae.com) is now up 
Featuring: 

Special events information 
Plus a Blog from Fairbrae’s Board to members  

 
OFFICE HOURS: February   
M-Sun...8-11:00am, 5-7pm. 

 (408) 739-3833  
Email: Steve@fairbrae.com 

 

“I don't understand why Cupid was chosen to represent Valentine's Day. When I think about 
romance, the last thing on my mind is a short, chubby toddler coming at me with a weapon.” 
-- Author Unknown 

Happy Valentines Day from Fairbrae’s Staff to you 


